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Dear Grads of 2020, 

As you are probably aware, Covid-19 has hit us hard once again.   

We had rebooked your Grad Banquet and Dance for February 18, 2021 and we 

have been informed that the Edmonton Convention Centre (Shaw) will not be 

open until at least April 2021.  The Shaw will now be open for the homeless 

population during these cold winter months and due to the limited gatherings 

specified by Alberta Health, we can no longer hope to have Grad 2020 festivities. 

Our grad committee of 2020 tried as best they could to offer something more 

than the Virtual Mass/Grad and Drive by we held in June.  Our hearts go out to 

you, The Grad Class of the Pandemic, and hope that you were able to get together 

with some of your friends to celebrate your graduation from High School. 

Blessings and Good Wishes, 

 

Archbishop Jordan Grad Committee 2020 

 

 

 

 “I know in whom I place my trust” 2 Tim 1:12 
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